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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Coronavirus Further Update 

 

Further to my letter earlier today the situation continues to change at pace and the very 

latest advice was communicated to me this evening. With effect from tomorrow if you, or a 

member of your household falls within the vulnerable group category (see link below) you 

are advised to "socially distance" yourself.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-socialdistancing-and-

for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-foreveryone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-

older-people-and-vulnerable-adults 

 

14 day self-isolation for high temperature and/or new continuous cough remains in place. 

Information on social distancing and self-isolation can be found by following the links:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-homeguidance/stay-at-

home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronaviruscovid-19-infection 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-socialdistancing-and-

for-vulnerable-people/guidance-on-social-distancing-foreveryone-in-the-uk-and-protecting-

older-people-and-vulnerable-adults  

 

If your child falls into the vulnerable category the advice is to keep them off school until 

further notice. Should this be the case for your child/children, please ring the office by 9am 

in the morning and leave a message with Mrs Harman.  
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The updated advice will no doubt mean that more school staff and children will be absent 

tomorrow. I will be reviewing the staffing situation later this evening, but from my initial 

conversations with staff we should be open tomorrow. Any changes will obviously be 

communicated to you by text.  

 

As I mentioned in my earlier letter, we are working on home learning materials in the 

eventuality of a full school closure. Please stay safe. Thank you again for your 

understanding and patience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dean Taylor 

Headteacher  

 

 


